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November 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
THE FEAST OF CHRIST THE KING – Sunday, 20th November 2022 

 
We are inviting all pupils and family members to join the parish of St Mary’s Catholic Church to celebrate 
the Feast of Christ the King at 10am on Sunday, 20th November 2022.  
 
On this Feast, we celebrate Christ as both Servant and King. Sunday the 20th November is also Youth 
Sunday, therefore various youth groups and primary schools of the parish will be joining in this 
celebration.  
 
We would encourage all pupils who have accepted a position of responsibility in school (Head 
Boy/Head Girl, Deputy Head Boy/Deputy Head Girl, Pupil Leaders, Chaplaincy members, School 
Council, Ethos Ambassadors, House Captain, Form Reps, Faith in Action teams etc.) to do their best to 
attend this service and represent our school.  
 
This is an important celebration in the life of the parish and school and we would request that your 
child is asked to wear full school uniform and their school leadership badges.  
 
In order to accommodate numbers, please indicate attendance below and return the slip to the 
reception area of school no later than Wednesday, 16th November 2022.  
 
Thank you for your continued help and support. 

May the Lord Our God bless and protect you all. 

 

Mr P Thompson       Mr A Cave 
Head teacher       School Chaplain 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child (Name) _________________________________________  Form _________ 
 
Will be attending [ ] 
Will not be attending [ ]  
 
The 10am Mass on the 20th November 2022 at St Mary’s Church, Leyland. I understand that it is my 
responsibility for their safe travel to and from church. 
 
Signed _______________________________(Parent / Carer) ____________(Date) 
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